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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 3:23 PM
To: Marcia Moermond; Joe Yannarelly
Cc: Steve Magner; Vicki Sheffer; Joanna Zimny
Subject: FW: 1618 Hamline Ave N.Code Compliance Report 3-30-23.pdf
Attachments: Updated Project Plan 3.30.23.pdf

See attached for approval.   
 

From: Joseph Seinmaus <joesteinmaus@comcast.net>  
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 8:34 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Joe Steinmaus <joesteinmaus@comcast.net> 
Subject: RE: 1618 Hamline Ave N.Code Compliance Report 3-30-23.pdf 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Please see attached and let me know if there is anything else you need. 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 

From: Mai Vang 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 11:01 AM 
To: Joe Steinmaus 
Cc: Joe Yannarelly; Vicki Sheffer; Steve Magner; Robert Humphrey; Joanna Zimny 
Subject: 1618 Hamline Ave N.Code Compliance Report 3-30-23.pdf 
 
Hi Mr. Steinmaus, 
I want to inform you that Marcia Moermond recommended granting 180 days for above address going to City Council on 
April 5th, not realizing the code compliance inspection wasn’t completed during our hearings.  As of today, the Code 
Compliance Inspection Report is done and has been sent out to Mr. Mackley.  I am attaching a copy herein.  Ms. 
Moermond has asked DSI to hold off allowing permits to be pulled.  You will need to re-submit a work plan with 
schedule to reflect the items in the Code Compliance Inspection Report.   
 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 
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